From:

Barbara Beno

Roll out

To:

Harris, Brice; Skinner, Erik

Subject:

ubject.

Date:

Wednesday, July 03, 2013 5:30:49 PM

## Dear Brice:

Beautiful job. Thanks for your video statement, and for all the rest. We are staying late, watching the various news accounts. I think generally the news is letting people know that the college may survive, with the right leadership. I look forward to watching your efforts.

Have a good weekend.

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

Barbara A. Beno, Ph.D. President Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges 10 Commercial Blvd Ste 204 Novato, CA 94949

Tel: 415-506-0234
FAX: 415-506-0238
E-mail: bbeno@accic.org